Derech HaTorah of Rochester The Path of Respect and Excellence

September 9, 2016 ו' אלול, תשע"ו

Welcome Back!!!



Updates/Reminders

- Immunizations/Physical Exams NYSED requires an annual physical exam for new entrants and students entering grades K, 2, 4, 7. Please have your doctor fax over the completed forms as soon as possible to DHR at (585) 486-1089. Thank you!
- Microwave Lunch Schedule is attached.
- Please remember to include plastic silverware with your child's lunch, if needed. DHR does not provide silverware or bowls.

Thank you to ...

- ... Nitzevet Goldstein for her \$30 donation.
- ... Rabbi David & Pam Isaacs for their donation in memory of Mrs. Muriel Davidowitz, ה"ע.
- ... Dr. Jeffery Goldstein & Mrs. Ruth Goldstein for their donation in memory of Tzvi Aryeh Rackoff, מ"ה.
- ... Mr. Thomas Podewils for ordering and installing an impossible to find battery for our clock system.
- ... Target's Take Change of Education program for donating 1% of purchases back to DHR. If you have a Red Card, please designate DHR as the K-12 school of your choice.

From the Principal

It was a VERY hot but wonderful first week of school! We were thrilled to welcome almost 40 new students (including 19 kindergartners) and our fabulous and friendly new teachers!

Your children received class lists with addresses and phone numbers so they can call and visit their new friends. They also each received their schedules so they will know when they have each class and special. Students in grades 3-8 also each received a Yoman, DHR's daily student planner. Please help us reinforce the importance of organization.

There are several other important details that I would like to share:

- 1. In school, no personal electronic devices (phones, ipods, mp3, tablets, kindles, etc.) are allowed at all, no exceptions. On the bus, students may use electronics devices as long as they are blocked and not connected to the internet. Also, the devices may not have any objectionable content that can be listened to or viewed. Thanks for your support on this issue.
- 2. If your son in grades 4-8 needs a ride to DHR for Sunday minyan and classes, please call our volunteer coordinator Mrs. Elisheva Berenstein ASAP. Details were sent in an email from me last week.
- 3. If you have not yet sent in your signed tuition contract, post-dated checks and student fees, please make sure they are in the office by Monday morning. Your immediate attention to this matter is greatly appreciated.

Have a restful, relaxing Shabbos!

Mazel tov to...

..Shmuel & Molly Zargary upon the birth of their son, Moshe Ovadia. ..Aron & Alona Yefraimov upon the birth of a daughter, Leah.

Welcoming our new DHR teachers!...

